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DATES AND THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THE STRATFORD PRIMARY 
STANDARD 

 

 

Arden – 798 

Hall – 751 

Shakespeare – 727 

Hathaway – 805   Congratulations Hathaway – this week’s winners          

 

HOUSE POINTS 

17th June –  Group 1 Stay & Play –  Reception 2025 

18th June –  Group 2 Stay & Play Reception 2025 & Y5/6 Play 

19th June –  Rail Live visit (selected children) Y5/6 Play 

20th June –  Celebration Assembly and Y4 Football visit 

22nd June –  FOSP Summer Fair 11 - 2 

23rd June –  Y2 Water Park Trip and Y3 Roman Workshop 

24th June –  Y5/6 Pentathlon event and Reception Topic Sharing 

25th June –  Y5/6 Track event 

26th June –  Y5/6 County Lines –  Police visit 

27th June –  School closed –  staff training day 

1st July –  Library assembly –  summer reading challenge 

2nd July –  Change up morning (children spend time in new classrooms) 

3rd July –  FOSP meeting 7.30pm 

4th July –  Sports day in The Paddock 
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Over the year we have been reporting cumulative attendance from start of the academic year. 

For the summer term we will report Mon -Fri weekly attendance.  

Reception = 94.7%↑ 

Year One = 99.7%↑ 

Year Two = 100%↑ 

Year Three = 93.4%↓ 

Year Four = 99.7%↑ 

Year Five = 97.7%↑ 

Year Six = 94.8%↓ 

Whole School = 97.1%→ 

.  
MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF Mrs Humphriss 

Week two and the wider experiences we offer for the children continue. These are all extra to our 

normal curriculum or enhance the curriculum offer ensuring children have the chance to embed 

skills and knowledge learnt.  

I had a lovely hour at The RSC ‘The Play’s the Thing’ exhibition with a selected group of children. 

These children have been visiting Stratford Library over the year developing community links. As a 

final treat we visited the exhibition with William Shakespeare himself! It is a really interactive event 

and we can highly recommend it –  and it’s free. The children tried on costumes, performed Hamlet 
on stage, looked at The First Folio and practised being a dresser for an actor. That is tricky!  

Year One headed over to All Things Wild in Honeybourne and immersed themselves in the world of 

dinosaurs. This is the start of their summer topic and they explored fossils, bones and learnt how 

dinosaurs once survived on our earth. They all came back from the trip buzzing. Thank you Miss 
White for taking them.  

A group of selected children attended Warwickshire’s Road Safety Awards on Friday with me. We 

have been awarded our platinum award for our continued work we do to ensure that all children 

remain safe on the roads. See photos below. We have spent a lot of time this year ensuring 

children can cross the road without an adult stood in the middle of it. Plus Miss White did some 

fabulous follow up learning to scooter safety. We were also surprised to receive a second award at 

the event. For our support and implementation of The Stratford Bike Bus we were presented with 

an innovation award. See further down for information of how you can be part of cycling to school 
and keeping fit and healthy.  

We also welcomed back Ms Parton –  our SENDCo. She will be returning on a phased return to aid 

her recovery. It was great to have her back in school. Mrs Chisholm is also recovering from her 
injury and is now working from home so I am relieved of finance and HR duties!  

Don’t forget - Sunday 22nd June will be The Friends of Stratford Primary School summer fair. WE 
NEED YOU! Events like this cannot run without people volunteering some of their time to help.  

ATTENDANCE  

Winners of the dragons 

for week 2nd to 6th June 

The dragons go to…. 

Year 2 –  100% - amazing 

Year 1 –  99.7% 

Year 4 –  99.7% 
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Android Smartphone parent guide 

Android smartphones are becoming increasingly popular due to the cost and variety 

of devices.  

To aid parents in ensuring you keep your child safe when using mobile phone 

devices you can access a parent guide. It allows you to set the maturity level of 

apps and games. This guide is in ‘internet matters.org’.  

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/smartphones-and-other-

devices/android-smartphone/ 

Here you can download the guide or request an email link.  

Setting up parental controls is a great way to support your child’s online safety. 

However, these can’t work alone. Regular conversations, check ins and consistent 

boundaries are also vital for keeping your child safe. Never assume it will be ok!  

 

 

 

SEND NEWS or support 

 

SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONES RESPONSIBILITY  

 

For many young people with Special Educational Needs or Disabilities (SEND), the internet 

can be a place where they feel safe, calm and in control. Somewhere they can make friends 

without having to communicate face-to-face, and build a community which they may not have 

in their offline life. Whilst recognising the internet is a great resource which young people 

enjoy using, life online for a child with SEND may pose additional challenges that require 
careful management and support. 

There are so many positive opportunities for young people online, such as 

communicating with friends, watching videos or playing games. The internet is an 

amazing resource for many reasons and it’s important to recognise how much young 

people love using it.  

Whether your child is verbal or non-verbal, the moment your child expresses and interest in 

the internet, is the time to talk about, discuss or show ways in which they can stay safe 

online. Take time to discuss CONTENT, CONTACT AND CONDUCT. 

Visit Childnet to see how you can support your child to stay safe.  

https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/supporting-young-people-with-send-

online/#:~:text=For%20many%20young%20people%20with,to%20enjoy%20their%20time%2
0online. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/smartphones-and-other-devices/android-smartphone/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/smartphones-and-other-devices/android-smartphone/
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Year One 

All Things Wild 

Learning about 

dinosaurs and 

how they once 

walked on our 
earth 
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WARWICKSHIRE ROAD SAFETY AWARDS 

We had great fun riding the smoothie bike, learning how to help children 

cross the road, meeting the police and trying out quizzes and games. 
Collecting our platinum and innovation awards was a real honour.  
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Chatterbooks visit to  

The Play’s the Thing exhibition 
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June 1st to 30th is Pride Month. Here at Stratford Primary we continue to celebrate diversity and our 
wonderful society. We have shared some resources to explore with your child below.  

CBBC Newsround have a range of 

information and videos to share with your 

child. What is pride month and why do we 

celebrate it?  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/5287269

3 

Visit the Proud Trust to find out more about 
LGBTQ and Pride month.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/52872693
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/52872693
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STRATFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL BIKE BUS 

TREVOR BRUCE AND HARRIET EVANS WILL BE LEADING THE BIKE BUS FROM NOW ON 

If you wish to join the bike bus let the school office know and we will share Trevor’s phone number so 

you can be added to the whatsapp group. Below is a photo of the route they take.  

Stop 1 - shared use path by entrance to race course (meet path side of the barriers, don't block the path) - 

8.10am 

 

Stop 2 - Seymour Road (meet by the first bend, entrance to the lane, wait on the pavement) - 8.15am 

 

Stop 3 - Paddock Lane (meet on the shared use path, path side of the barriers. Please be respectful to the 

residents who live here, wait on the grass or in the dead end road of Weatherby Way adjacent) - 8.20am 

 

Stop 4 - Greenway car park (river side, be aware of moving cars, no riding in car park while waiting, for your 

own safety) - 8.25am 

 

Arrive at school - 8.40am 

 

***Please note, timings are approximate,  please be at your stop, ready, a few minutes before the scheduled 

time. 

Check on the whatsapp group as I will share my location (which isn't always accurate) and let me know if you're 

late etc. 

If I know you are coming we will wait as long as possible, but it is usually only 1 or 2 minutes we can wait. 
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Cycling is good for 

you and keeps you 

healthy. 

We are committed to 

reducing the amount 

of cars on the road 

and making the route 

to school safer for our 

children. 

Join in this initiative 

and help us develop 

our school as a 

walking, scooting, 

cycling school. 


